
I believe this bill to be far over reach into the public’s right to legally carry concealed weapons.  Virtually no crime has been 
committed by concealed permit holders, and to be able to charge them with a felony for exercising their rights would be inexcusable.  
And the mere idea of raising the cost of obtaining a concealed carry permit is a thinly veiled attempt at chipping away the rights to 
keep and bear arms. History has proven that those who possess concealed permits are the most law abiding and trustworthy 
citizens we have. The 2nd amendment clearly states that the right to keep and bear arms shall not be infringed. Do not make it a 
crime for law abiding citizens to exercise their rights.


